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May 18, 2022

Mike Willis

National Training and Programs Director United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association
2233 S West St Ct

Wichita, KS 67213

(316) 263-2583

Dear Mr. Willis,

Your recent donation of 25 life-saving Trauma Kits to our newly formed police
department have been received and is greatly appreciated. These kits will be an invaluable
resource to promote officer safety as well as positively impact the safety of the public that we
serve. Please feel free to share our story on your website to show our appreciation for your
wonderful gift.

Again, thank you very much for this mandatory and very much appreciated donation, the
cost savings to our constituents cannot be overstated. Stay safe and keep up the wonderful work
that you and your organization are doing to enhance public’s safety and trust.

Sincerely,
David Howard, Chief
Pembroke Park Police




